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The Embassy of the Russian Federation in the Democratic

Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka presents its compliments

to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Democratic Socialist

Republic of Sri Lanka and has the honour to request the esteemed

Ministry to convey to the relevant Sri Lankan authorities

the following information.

The l0th annual SOC Forum in the sphere of information

security will be held in Moscow on November 6-8, 2024

(e-presentation is attached herewith). Representatives of govemment

authorities, scientific circles and private business will participate

in the Forum.

The Forum will focus on strengthening the dialogue between

experts of IT industry, development of state and private partnership,

exchange of experience in the sphere of countering cyber attacks

and building systems for information security. Profile sessions

and a number of bilateral meetings with foreign participation

will take place during the forum.
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The SOC Forum will be held in the framework of the Cyber

security week (November 5-9, 2024), during which a special

exhibition of digital products and services of large companies

in the sphere of information security will take place. The goal

is to present the advanced Russian technologies and promote them

on the international market.

Representatives of Sri Lankan authorities and agencies in

charge of cyber security, scientific circles and specialists in the

sphere of information technologies are invited to take part in the

Forum.

More information on the Forum caR be fbund on

https://.9-solar.rdevents/news/4551/. To register a delegate write

to exoo@forumsoc.ru.

The Embassy avails itself of this opportunily to renew

to the Ministry the assurances of its highest consideration.

Colombo, Septembe, 06 ,2024


